
James Melton

September 29, 1959

Mr. T. Clarence Marshall
Yorklyn
Delaware

Dear Clarence:

Thankyou for your note and I amglad
that you can get the work done on the
Packard for me. How are the tires?
If you need good 35 x 5's I have them
and can shoot them downby express
quick-like.

Just ordered new tubes from Firestone
to be sent directly to you at Yorklyn,
on the chance we might need them. 1

would appreciate your dropping me a card
by return mail if you think we need tires,
as I have some good 35 x 5's...

Also would you advise me if there is a top
boot for the top when ina "down' position.

I intend to come to Yorklyn October 9th
the day before the Hershey Meet, and have
registered the car for that meet.

84s) regards
i\/-
James.Melton

220 Central Park Soath / pd -

New York 19, NY/ ;
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